
The Facade Grant was initially created by using funds from interest off of the Revolving Loan
program. For the last couple of years, it  has mainly been funded by our general fund. The
purpose of the grant is to initiate interest in cleaning up and fixing up buildings downtown. In
2015, the Board voted to make the grant available to all businesses in Roseboro, not just the
downtown district.
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